
     

 
Standing Committee on Law and National Security 
740 15th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20005 
 
September 5, 2008  
 
 
Dear Colleague:  
 
Stewart A. Baker, past Chair of the ABA Standing 
Committee on Law and National Security and Assistant 
Secretary for Policy, United States Department of 
Homeland Security, will speak to the Standing Committee 
at our next breakfast meeting on Thursday, September 25, 
2008.  The breakfast will begin at 8:00 a.m. and will be 
held at the University Club, 1135 16th Street, NW in 
Washington, DC.   
 
Assistant Secretary Baker has commented that policies 
pursued by the US in two key areas – terrorist 
communication and financing – provide background for the 
current debate about terrorist travel.  He will share 
his “thoughts on a national strategy to combat terrorist 
travel” as well as discuss transition planning at DHS on 
September 25.  
 
The charge for this breakfast is $25.00.  Reservations 
must be made in advance.  Checks made payable to “ABA” 
may be enclosed with the response card and returned by 
September 23. If you are bringing guests, please note 
their names on the card. In the event you need to cancel 
your reservation, a refund will be made provided notice 
of cancellation is received in our office by September 
23.  There is no charge for members of the press.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you back to the new 
Committee year on Thursday, September 25.   
      
     Sincerely, 
 

      
     Albert C. Harvey 
      Chair      



 
 
 

BREAKFAST MEETING REGISTRATION FORM  
 
 

AMERICAN BAR ASSOCIATION 
STANDING COMMITTEE ON LAW AND NATIONAL SECURITY 

 
 

Thursday, September 25, 2008 
 
 
 

Keynote address by the Honorable Stewart A. Baker   
Assistant Secretary for Policy, United States Department of Homeland Security  

 
“A National Strategy to Combat Terrorist Travel”   

 
  WHEN:    Thursday, September 25, 2008 
                            8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. 
 
  WHERE:  University Club 

           1135 16th Street, NW 
                            Washington, DC 
 
To register, please complete the lower portion of this form and mail it to the 
Standing Committee on Law and National Security, 740 15th Street, NW, 
Washington, DC 20005.  The cost is $25.00 per person.    
 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
NAME: ________________________________________________________ 
 
TITLE: _______________________________PHONE:__________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________ 
 
CITY/STATE/ZIP _______________________________________________ 
 
___ I am bringing the following guest(s) @ $25.00 each: 
 
 
 
 
 
 


